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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2021-04-14-056 

TO               : ALL PMA MEMBERS 
 

SUBJECT   : CALL FOR VOLUNTEER-DOCTORS 
 

DATE  : APRIL 14, 2021 
 

Our hospitals are now in the red line and are more that 85% occupancy.   

 

The Philippine Red Cross, in collaboration with the Philippine Medical Association, calls for 

volunteer-doctors for the PRC-PMA Field Hospitals. The field hospitals will be put up in 

government hospital compounds.  These field hospitals now become an adjunct/extension 

of services and care for both Covid and non-Covid patients. Similarly, quarantine facilities 

for mild and asymptomatic COVID patients may be put up in universities such as the 

Ateneo University and the University of the Philippines. 

 

These need volunteer-doctors to help administer care of medical advices through 

telemedicine. 

 

Those who wish to register, you may click this link. 

http://bit.ly/VolunteerforQuarantineFacilities 
 

Looking forward to your prompt and positive response on our call. Thank you and stay safe, 

everyone! 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

HECTOR M. SANTOS JR., MD, MMHA 

Secretary General 

 

 

Noted By: 

 

 

BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD 

President 
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